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Good afternoon

Hundred of Wisbech Internal Drainage Board

Further to the Boards previous comments it is confirmed that following further discussion:
A. The content of the Statement of Common Ground is agreed.
B. The content of the Protective Provisions is being finalised.
It is anticipated that signed versions of both documents will be submitted for Deadline 7.
Yours sincerely.
Graham Moore

Planning Engineer

THE COMMISSIONERS HAVE ADOPTED A HYBRID WORKING ARRANGEMENT POST-COVID
AND ALTHOUGH SOME STAFF ARE WORKING FROM HOME THEY CONTINUE TO BE
AVAILABLE VIA EMAIL AND PHONE. IF YOU WISH TO SEE ANYONE IN PERSON PLEASE
CONTACT THEM TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT.
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